
 Strike day 1 Strike day 2 Strike day 3 Strke day 4 

Guided 

Reading  

Focusing on  a non-fiction text about the weather below.  

There are 3 reading tasks focus on retrieve, explain and adding the suffix ing. There is also a reading task to make a poster!  

English  
Please work through the year 2 independent learning English workbook. 

Maths 

Exploring and using the lan-
guage of capacity and volume, 
full, empty, half full, nearly 
empty. 

Or begin the independent 
learning maths workbook 

Exploring water and contain-
ers—measuring in non standard 
units (cups) 

Or continue the independent 
learning maths workbook 

Comparing capacity 

 

Or continue the independent 
learning maths workbook 

Measuring in millilitres. 

 

Or continue the independent 
learning maths workbook 

English/ 

Theme 

Weather diary  

Can you create a weather diary 
over this week? 

Write each day of the week 
and describe the weather on 
each day.  

Is it rainy or cloudy?  

Is it warm or cold? 

Is it windy?  

What is the temperature?  

 

Science Challenge 

Can you find some different 
materials in your house? 

Find something that is made of 
wood, metal, plastic, glass and 
fabric. Record your findings in 
a table.  

Investigation time! Think about 
which of these materials are 
waterproof and test them. 

 

Science Challenge 

Can you make a shelter?  

 

 

 

 

You might make a den inside or 
a waterproof shelter outside. 
Think carefully about how you 
keep it up and if it will keep 
out the weather! 

Upload a picture to dojo of 
what you create! 

Science Challenge 

Research the famous person 
Charles  Mackintosh. Create a 
fact file about him.  

 

 

 

Sort your writing into these 
sections: 

All about Charles Mackintosh  

Write about this life, where he 
was born etc. 

Waterproof material  

What did he invent?  

Why is he important? 

 

Home Learning — Year 2  

In addition to the home learning above, your child also has access to Numbots and Purple Mash in addition to the usual  

regular reading. 

Spellings 

This weeks spelling focus 

is:  

Drop the e and add ing 

bake – baking 

ride — riding 

make — making 

shine -shining 

race - racing 

phone—phoning  

make— making 

bake—baking  

Daily challenges 

Practice telling the time 

Read a story book 

Count to 20 and beyond 

Number bonds to 10 

Days of the week 

Months of the year 

Handwriting practice (use 

your name) 


















